
MEMORAMDUM 
 
 

FROM: Eloise Hazelwood, Director of Health 
 
DATE:  February 20, 2014 
 
RE:  Board of Health, Meeting Rescheduled  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
The February 5, 2014 Wallingford Board of Health that was postponed due to weather is rescheduled 
for Tuesday,  February 25, 2014 at 8:30 a.m., Wallingford Town Hall, room 205 (Bid Room by 
Engineering).     
 
Meeting will be cancelled and rescheduled if there is a weather delay or closure in the Wallingford 
School system. 
 
    
   
 
   
   
  
          
          
  


